
Director’s Trophy 

For more than a decade, the Director’s Cup has been awarded to individuals for 
their Can-Do aƫtude, for being excellent advocates for the game, for their 
contribuƟons to the Club, for their work on behalf of the Club, for their experƟse 
as players, and for their commitment to the game. 

This year the decision was unanimous with the award going to Dan and Phillippa! 

Now some of you may know that Dan and Phillippa won the cup in 2018 but they 
just never quit and have been described as the “heart and soul of the club for at 
least the last 15 years”. As such, we wanted to recognize them yet again. 

Dan is especially known for ensuring the club is a “friendly, safe place to play”. He 
started the bridge courses at our club (including those for new directors), iniƟated 
special events such as the Day of the Dead with Phillippa and was one of the 
driving forces for our annual tournaments. And, of course, without his facility 
management, we might not have a club today. 

Phillippa, with her heart of gold, brings the fun. Whether it is her entertaining 
emails or amazing desserts, she is a ball of energy who makes everyone feel 
welcome and supported. She is a one-woman force when it comes to the 
tournaments and arranging volunteers and the baked goodies that Arnprior is 
famous for.  

Thank you, Dan and Phillippa, for everything you’ve done for our club!! 
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Dan & Phillippa 
Heart and soul of the club 

 

Dan 

Thanks for ensuring we have a friendly, safe place to play  
Thanks for iniƟaƟng the bridge courses 

Thanks for the years of facility & game management 
 

Phillippa 

Thanks for being you and your heart of gold 
Thanks for bringing the fun and amazing desserts 

Thanks for making everyone feel welcome and supported 

 

Thank you both for all your years of commitment to our club! 

 


